	NO TRESPASS NOTICE to all “City of Keene” agents
	Ian Freeman
63 Emerald St. #458 
Keene, New Hampshire



May 06, 2012
To John A. MacLean, "City of Keene" Manager

As the owner of 73-75 Leverett Street, I do not want any agents, employees, and others associated with the "City of Keene" (herein referred to as "The City") on my property.

Due to your agents' persistent harassment, pursuant to your NH RSA 635:2, I am hereby giving you and all your agents notice to stay away. The City or its agents will be subject to criminal prosecution and/or suit for trespass if City agents ignore this order.

If City agents have some need to come without invitation from me I would like to be contacted so as to schedule a time for City agents to conduct their "business."

Violation of Criminal Trespass laws upon notice are misdemeanors in your society. Please be diligent in informing all your agents and subordinates of this notice.

A copy of this notice will be emailed to jmaclean@ci.keene.nh.us for your convenience in distributing this notice.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me and we can discuss.


_________________________________
Ian Freeman, f/ka Ian Bernard, All Rights Reserved

****NOTICE: All correspondence is subject to being posted on FreeKeene.com****
www.ShireSociety.com
